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Punctuality & Attendance 
 

Well done to Year 2 for their excellent 
attendance this week (98.52%) which 
was well above the 96% expected for all 
children! 

    

The best class at arriving to school on 
time this week was Year 4 (99.33%) so 
‘Punctuality’ Owl, Ollie, will be in their 
classroom next week. 

Important Dates for your diary 
 

Flu Vaccination for children in 
 Reception, Y1, Y2, Y3, Y4 and Y5 are 

scheduled to take place on 
 Monday 17th December 2018. 

 
 

*************** 

Last day of term: 
Friday 21st December 2018.   

School finishes at 2:00pm. Please collect 
your child promptly. 

 
 

School reopens on Monday 7th January 2019 
at the usual time 

Article 27 
You have the right to food, clothing, a safe place 

to live and to have your basic needs met.  You 
should not be disadvantaged so that you can’t do 

many of the things other kids can do. 
 

 

Key Stage 1 and 2 Performance 
 

“A Christmas Concert” 
will take place on  

Wednesday 19th December  
at 

10:00am  
repeated at 2:00pm 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations to the pupils above who 
received the Headteacher’s Award this week. 

 

 

Taekwondo Grading 
 

 
 
 

Congratulations to the pupils who worked 
very hard and were successful at this 
term’s Taekwondo grading.  Well done to 
all of them! 

Reminder 

 

Please note there will be no clubs next 
week! 

  Letters will be sent home after the holiday 
for families to sign up for clubs in the new 

term. 
 

 
 

The pupils enjoyed a festive meal today. A 
big thank you to Tracy and her daughter who 
decorated the tables and made the hall look 

beautiful. 
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